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MT Højgaard Danmark wins new order for E45 expansion 

MT Højgaard Holding's business unit MT Højgaard Danmark has been awarded a significant civil 

works order by the Danish Road Directorate with a contract value of DKK 568 million. The order 

comprises expansion of the E45 motorway near Hedensted where new lanes will be laid in both 

directions over a six-kilometer distance. 

The order underlines MT Højgaard Danmark's continued expansion of its activities within civil 

works and infrastructure. The business unit is, among other things, involved in two other large con-

tracts on the E45 motorway near Aarhus and Hedensted. 

The work will commence in March 2025 and be completed in the spring of 2027. 

The new order does not affect MT Højgaard Holding's 2024 outlook, which is unchanged with reve-

nue expected around DKK 10.5 billion and operating profit (EBIT) of DKK 475-495 million. 

Further information: 

CEO Rasmus Untidt and CFO Dennis Nørgaard can be contacted on telephone +45 31 21 68 72. 


